
 
 

Memo 
To: Mayor Mills and Members of Council 
 
From: Shelburne Arts Culture and Heritage Committee 
 
Date: October 31, 2024 
 
Re: Mural Project for the Curling Club 
 
 

Dear Mayor Mills and Members of Council 
 

This memo is being provided as an update from the Shelburne Arts Culture and Heritage 
Committee regarding a current project in progress for the curling club. 
 
The Arts Culture and Heritage Committee has been holding regular meetings and are in 
discussions with a local manufacturer to place three heritage murals on the curling club 
building exterior wall facing Owen St. These murals will replace the ones that were removed 
due to their poor condition. 
 
One photo has been chosen by the committee and is attached for your review. The first 
mural has been approved in the 2024 committee budget and the manufacturer has been 
chosen and installation should be completed in early 2025.  
 
The photos for the other two murals to be placed on the curling club exterior wall have not 
yet been selected by the committee. Once they are chosen the committee will update 
Council. Upon approval of the committee’s requested 2025 budget the other murals are 
estimated to be installed in the Spring of 2025. 
 
Further information to follow as the project progresses. Thank You 
 
Shelburne Arts Culture and Heritage Committee  
Lynda Buffett – Chair 
Councillor Lindsay Wegener – Vice Chair 
Councillor Kyle Fegan 
Bella Carter 
Debbie Van Wyck 
 



 


